
 

Approval of UAF Circulation and Parking Plan, March 2004 

To:  Marshall Lind 
Chancellor 

From: Richard A. Caulfield 
Chair, UAF Master Planning Committee 
r.caulfield@uaf.edu, x5573 

Date: March 16, 2004 

Subject: MPC recommendation 04-01: Approval of UAF Circulation and Parking Plan, 
March 2004  

At its regularly scheduled meeting on February 2, 2004, the UAF Master Planning Committee approved 
the following recommendation (MPC 04-01) regarding the revised UAF Circulation and Parking Plan 
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